
KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP

Lincoln Attendance Center will conduct Kindergarten Round-up for students who will be attending

Kindergarten in the 2022 – 2023 school year. Children who are five years of age on or before September 1,

2022 are eligible to start school in August. The pre-registration portal will be open from Monday, April 25th

to Friday, April 29th. Although the portal will be open to all Lincoln students, we ask that ONLY incoming

kindergarten students register at this time. Please go to the CWC district website at www.carmischools.org. If

your child attended a C-WC pre-school OR if you have other children in the district, you will go to

REGISTRATION (and use your existing log-in information). If this is your first time in our district, you will go

to NEW FAMILY REGISTRATION. If you have any questions with this process, please contact Lincoln School

at 384-3421 from 8am to 3:30pm.

Information obtained at this early registration provides us with a tentative number of kindergarten

students. The data helps us purchase supplies, finalize sta�ng plans, and prepare bus routes for next year.

The school will also need a copy of your student’s birth certificate, a physical examination, lead screening,

and immunization record prior to beginning kindergarten. Please mark your calendars for June 1st for you

and your child to visit Lincoln School, turn in required paperwork, and to take our kindergarten readiness

screener. More information to come soon via our facebook page.

You will also need to log back in during district-wide registration beginning Monday, July 25th in

order to finalize registration, update records, and find out who your child’s teacher will be for the school year.

We would appreciate you telling friends and family of incoming kindergarteners (who will be 5 by 9-1-22)

about this online registration!
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